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June 19, 1992 Sent Via Federal Express 

Mail - June 19, 1992

Mr. Knox McKee 
Hazardous Waste Section 
Florida Department of Environmental 
Regulation - Southeast District 

1900 South Congress Avenue, Suite A 
West Palm Beach, FL 33406

Subject: Transfer Facility Notification and 
Request for Inspection 
Safety-Kleen Corp., Medley Facility 
EPA ID No. FLD 984 167 791
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Dear Mr. McKee:

As discussed and agreed upon with you and with Ms. Terri 
Chasteen of FDER-Tallahassee, during phone conversations on 
the date of this letter, the purpose of this letter is to 
reaffirm to the Department that Safety-Kleen does not need to 
notify again on FDER form 17-730.900(6) prior to operating as 
a transfer facility at the above referenced location.

Last February 4, 1992, we notified the Department using the 
above mentioned form of our intent to store transfer facility 
wastes at our Medley facility. By sending the notification 
form at least 30 days prior to storing transfer facility 
wastes, Safety-Kleen has fulfilled the notification 
requirements of Section 17-730.171(3), F.A.C.. Furthermore, 
as mentioned in your letter of March 10, 1992 (enclosed), the 
information we provided last February 4 will be acceptable 
once compliance with Specific Condition 8 is achieved. Also, 
our construction permit HC13-175466 which was modified last 
May 15, 1992 recognizes that we will be storing transfer 
wastes at our Medley facility. A detailed description of our 
management of transfer facility waste is also included in our 
major permit modification request submitted last January 13, 
1992.

In accordance with Specific Condition 8.(b) of permit HC13- 
175466, this letter is also to request that the Department 
conduct its inspection of the Medley facility and inform us 
of the results of its inspection as soon as possible. We are 
in the process of ensuring that the facility will be in full 
compliance with all permit conditions. Specific Condition
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8(b) requires the Department to inspect the newly constructed 
facility and to find whether it is in full compliance with 
all permit conditions and all applicable state regulations. 
As you know, our hazardous waste permit for our Miami 
facility expires July 15, 1992. We obviously would like to 
receive our approval to operate at our Medley facility by 
this date so we can transfer any hazardous wastes in Miami 
over to our new facility.

Your consideration in this regard is requested, 
any questions, please call me at (813)682-8094.

If you have

Sincerely,

Victor L. San Agustin, P.E.
Regional Environmental Manager 
Tampa Region

cc: Terri Chasteen, FDER-Tallahassee / 
Satish Kastury, FDER-Tallahassee 
Allan Farmer, USEPA IV 
Vic Kamath, P.E., SE-FDER 
Bobby Cooley, P.E., SE-FDER
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